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Patrick G. Duffy 
Direct: +1 416 869 5257 
PDuffy@stikeman.com 

July 5, 2022 By E-mail and RESS 
 

Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 

 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Independent Electricity System Operator / Smart Metering Entity 2023 to 2027 
Smart Metering Charge Application IR Responses 

Pursuant to the OEB’s Procedural Order No. 1 dated May 13, 2022, please find enclosed responses to 
interrogatories from the Smart Metering Entity. 

The SME inadvertently omitted responses to the interrogatories submitted by Energy Probe in its filing 
dated June 30, 2022. 

A revised response to the interrogatory requests is attached. The SME's responses now include 
responses to the Energy Probe interrogatory requests. 

An electronic copy of the responses has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System. 

Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick G. Duffy 

PGD/sb 
 
cc.  Julie Girvan, Consultant, Consumers Council of Canada  

Brittany Ashby, Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor, Electricity Distributors Association  
Kathi Farmer, Senior Regulatory Affairs Advisor, Electricity Distributors Association  
Ted Wigdor, Vice President, Electricity Distributors Association  
Tom Ladanyi, TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc.  
Jack Gibbons, Ontario Clean Air Alliance  
Kent Elson, Elson Advocacy 
Amanda Montgomery, Elson Advocacy  
Tim Curtis, President, Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. 
John Lawford, Counsel, Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
Mark Garner, Consultant - Project Manager 


